

DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE | OFFICE OF THE INSPECTOR GENERAL

August 29, 2024

Erika Meyer ekm@seastorm.com

Dear Ms. Meyer:

Thank you for your correspondence. The U.S. Department of Justice (DOJ), Office of the Inspector General, investigates allegations of misconduct by employees and contractors of DOJ, as well as waste, fraud and abuse affecting DOJ programs or operations.

We have thoroughly reviewed the material and concluded that the issues raised do not warrant an investigation by our Office. Accordingly, we will take no further action regarding your correspondence and consider the matter closed.

Of course, if you have new information that involves other allegations or issues regarding DOJ employees, contractors, programs or operations, please feel free to submit that information to us.

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to review your concerns.

Sincerely,

Office of the Inspector General Investigations Division